Thank you for nominating the Surry Village School in Surry for a 2019 Maine Preservation Honor Award. On
behalf of the Board and staff of Maine Preservation, I am pleased to inform you that your project and its
team have been selected for an award! Congratulations!

EVENT DETAILS

The awards ceremony will take place on Wednesday, November 20th at the Portland Country Club, 11
Foreside Road, Falmouth. A cash bar and heavy hors d'oeuvres will begin at 5pm followed by the awards
ceremony at 6pm.

RESERVATIONS

As an Honor Award winner you get two free tickets to the event. To access your free tickets please
visit https://www.mainepreservation.org/awardwinnertix and complete the form to register for the event.

Additional tickets are available for $50 per person, and with the purchase of 5 tickets or more you'll receive
a 20% discount on your total ticket purchase (use the code: 20%OFF). To purchase additional tickets,
please

1. Visit https://www.mainepreservation.org/honor-awards

2. Select the number of tickets you'd like to purchase

3. Fill out the order form and click the "Register Now" button and you'll be returned to the Honor
Awards webpage

4. Look for the shopping cart icon near the top of the page, click it and complete your purchase.

PROJECT CONTRIBUTORS

Maine Preservation also likes to recognize key professionals involved with Honor Award projects. We ask
that you please notify the project contributors listed in your nomination of the Honor Awards ceremony and
encourage them to attend. As a reminder, your nomination included the following list of representatives
whose organizations will receive awards:

Chester Kane, C.H. Kane & Son

Dan McGraw, Atlantic Engineering

Andrew McCullough, Andrew McCullough Engineering Consultants
John Herrick, John Herrick & Son

AWARD CEREMONY

On the day of the awards it is important for you, and/or the persons accepting the award to arrive no later
than 5:30 PM to check in.

When each award is presented, following a brief presentation about the project, all those on your project
team should come forward at once to accept your certificates. There will be an opportunity for you or a
representative to make brief remarks, but due to the number of awards, we ask the project team to keep
comments to one minute. Group photos will be taken after you receive the award.

PRESENTATION

If you have any additional images you'd like to share please send them to ali@mainepreservation.org. Also,
please notify us ASAP if anything changes regarding your attendees and/or who will be accepting the award.
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PRESS RELEASE

Mainebiz is this years' media sponsor and will be in attendance. Additionally, each award winning project will
be featured in a full-page Mainebiz ad following the event. We will issue a statewide News Release on
November 21™, We ask that Honorees interested in sending out their own press release please wait until
after the Maine Preservation release is issued.

Thank you for the lasting contribution you have made by preserving Maine's irreplaceable heritage. We
greatly appreciate your efforts and are honored to recognize your project at our 2018 Honor Awards.

Please don't hesitate to let us know if you have any questions. Again, congratulations and we look forward
to celebrating with you!

Many thanks,

Ali

Ali Barrionuevo

Real Estate Manager
Maine Preservation
233 West Main Street

Yarmouth, ME 04096



